## Girls' Tennis Advisory Meeting 8 May 2020

## Attendees:

Brenda Schell, Matt Nielson, Scott McPherson, Chad Anderson, Paul Christen

## **Advisory Discussion:**

#1 There will be no awards for this girls' tennis season by the NDHSAA or NDHSCA. If you are going to recognize any of your players/coaches, you need to do so on your own with your school.

#2 Boys season start date is still Aug 10th as of today. Coaches convention this summer is still on as of today. We discussed that if things aren't back to normal, tennis may be a sport that could potentially work with social distancing. This spring everything is shut down, but no decisions have been made about next fall.

## **New Recommendation:**

The state singles and doubles individuals tournament shall have place winners of first through eighth.

Yes: 9 No: 1

Abstained: 1

Rationale: Several other sports have state place winners of first through eighth. We also want to recognize our athletes through eighth place. This change should not impact the length of the state tournament as we have courts open on Saturday.

Does this actually need to be in the regulations or is this just information needed to give to tournament management?

Submitted by: Matt Nielson